
 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

For Immediate Release:  

Tsiothóhrha/December 1, 2021 
 

REMINDER: ArriveCAN APP MUST BE COMPLETED BY ANY NON-
AKWESASNE RESIDENTS TRAVELLING THROUGH CBSA PORT 

OF ENTRY  
  
The Canada Border Services Agency and Mohawk Council of Akwesasne are reminding the 
community and travellers arriving to the CBSA Cornwall Port of Entry that only residents of 
Akwesasne are exempt from completing the ArriveCAN app.     
 
With the recent COVID-19 testing requirements lifted by Canada for short trips across the 
border (72 hours or less), there is an increase in traffic at the port of entry and some clarity 
needed about the requirements.   
   
Anyone arriving to a CBSA border crossing must complete the ArriveCAN app for COVID-19 
screening purposes.  Akwesasne residents with Indigenous Services Canada status cards 
have been exempt from this requirement, but the exemption does not extend to family and 
friends visiting Akwesasne.   
  
Thank you for your cooperation and patience with delays during this transition period.    
   
More information on the ArriveCAN app can be found at www.canada.ca/arrivecan.   

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.canada.ca%2Farrivecan&data=04%7C01%7Cshannon.roundpoint%40akwesasne.ca%7Ceef88f20b30949c6f5c908d9b446a5c7%7C046f94f3c12d4de79a25717e63149f64%7C0%7C0%7C637739037786085457%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=LbQalhOxN2hTZCWFW1iIsAFgisxhiYNlJE%2F3lpVRNiE%3D&reserved=0

